Canaan Planning Board
Minutes
Meeting of November 8, 2012

Call to Order
7:05 John Bergeron called the meeting to order. Members present: John Bergeron,
Barbara Dolyak, Joe Frazier, Chuck Townsend, Steve Ward and Marcia Wilson.

Minutes review

Chuck Townsend read the minutes from the October 25, 2012 meeting. Steve Ward
moved that the board accept the minutes. After a second by Barbara Dolyak the motion
was approved.

Correspondence Review:
none

Master Plan Review:

The Board discussed the value of a Master Plan, and the need for a new town
survey. Alternatives would be an online survey, mailed survey, or paper survey
distributed from town offices and local businesses. The Board moved toward a plan to
distribute a new survey at town meeting or town elections.

The board discussed revisions needed in the survey instrument. There was
discussion about the parts to update and the update process.

Other Business:

No new applications have been received.

Since there will be no meeting on Thanksgiving, the next meeting will be on Dec.
13,2012.

Adjournment
8:15 Barbara Dolyak moved adjournment, with a second from Steve Ward. Motion was

approved.

Respectfully submitted
Chuck Townsend, Scribe

These minutes were reviewed and accepted at the December13, 2012 meeting. 1



